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Academy Contribution – 2018 / 2019 
 
 
 

1.  The Academy contribution for this year* is as follows: 
 

Class Yearly contribution Termly 
 

   

   
 

Mainstream Class £330 £110  every term 
 

(Non-Hifz) (Approx. £6.35  per  week)  
 

Hifz Class 
£465 

(Approx. £8.95  per  week) 
£155  every term 

 

Saturday Madrassa 
£180 

(Approx. £3.50  per  week) 
£60  every term 

 

Urdu/History Classes 
£180 

 (Approx. £3.50  per  week) 

 

£60  every term 
 

Vocational Studies 
£180 

 (Approx. £3.50  per  week) 

 

£60  every term 
 

   
 

 

2.  The Academy contribution can be paid in the following manner: 

 

a) In one instalment.   
b) In two instalments.   
c) In three instalments (the most popular method as highlighted 

below).   
d) In more than three instalments (by prior agreement only).   
e) Please note that we do not collect weekly.  

 

3.  The three instalments are as follows: 
 

First Instalment Second Instalment Third Instalment 
 

   
 

Due: 1st May 2018  

Due: 3rd September 2018 Due:  7th January 2019  

  

Deadline: Deadline: Deadline: 
 

Sat 29th September 2018 Thu 31st January 2019 Fri 31st May 2019 
 

 
 

Sending in your Academy contribution before the deadline 
helps us greatly. A lot of time is saved. 

This time can then be utilised for other Academy issues. 



Academy Contribution Policy 

 
 

 

1. All contributions must be submitted in a sealed envelope with your child’s 

full name, session. Please state what term(s) etc is being paid. This is to avoid 

discrepancies. Do not include any other payment (e.g. for books etc) or any 

other correspondence with the Academy contribution (send this in separately).  

 
 
2. If you are paying for more than one child, please submit one cheque 
for all children and write down child/rens names on the back of the 
cheque.  
 
 
3. Do note that all receipts are issued within 10 days, and may sometimes 
take longer (especially in the first term just after Ramadhan).  
 
 
4. If  you  are paying  by cheque, make the  cheque  payable to: 

 “Abu Hurairah Academy”.  
 

 
5. Parents can make a donation of any amount over the annual 
contribution; this will help us immensely in running the Academy. We are 
a charity, and we do not have any regular income or funding. We solely 
operate on the donations and support of parents and other individuals.  
 
 
6. If you have any queries, please email us. This is the best method of 
communication.  
 
 

 

We appreciate your cooperation. 
 
 
Abu Hurairah Management 
 


